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injuries are a major public health concern with significant financial consequences, research in 
this area has been limited as a result ofa lack offunding."11

A more comprehensive understanding of how these costs are borne by federal health care 
programs-particularly Medicaid and Medicare-would help inform congressional deliberations 
on this critical topic. For these reasons, we request that GAO assess the medical costs associated 
with gun-related injuries and address the following questions to the extent reliable data are 
available: 

1. What are the costs associated with initial emergency department and inpatient
hospitalizations as a result of gun-related injuries?

2. What additional services, including follow-up inpatient and outpatient medical
visits, physical therapy treatments, mental health and trauma counseling, drugs
prescribed to treat gun-related injuries and mental health conditions, and other
long-term care, may be required for survivors of gun injuries and their family
members, and what are the associated costs of these services?

3. How do these gun-related injuries affect Medicaid and Medicare program
spending and operations?

We ask that this work be initiated as soon as possible. Please contact Miles Lichtman 
with Chairwoman Maloney's staff at (202) 225-505 I and Laura Aguilar with Senator Warren's 
staff at (202) 224-4543 with any questions or concerns. 

Chairwoman 
Committee on Oversight and Reform 
U.S. House of Representatives 

Sincerely, 

cc: The Honorable Jim Jordan, Ranking Member 
House Committee on Oversight and Reform 
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